At PGL, we understand that for some children, coming on camp can

be a stressful time. We aim to make the transition to camp as smooth
as possible for both teachers and students, by providing information
about our routines on camp, as well as some photos so that students can
familiarize themselves with the camp prior to arrival.

We believe that the camp experience should be accessible and enjoyable
for all, so please contact us in advance of your trip if there is anything
further you believe would benefit your students’ stay here at PGL. Our
staff are also available to talk to during your stay to ensure a rewarding
experience for yourselves and your students.

#TeamPGL
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